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Q1 We are committed to providing the best Catholic education for all our
students, and accommodating them in the fairest and most equitable
manner. The Toronto Catholic District School Board routinely reviews

policies to ensure that they are current.We encourage all members of our
Catholic school communities to participate in the consultation process

regarding proposed revisions to the Admission and Placement of
Elementary Pupils Policy (S.A. 01). Of particular note for your review and
feedback are key changes being proposed to the following sections of the

policy: Updates to reference materials, addition of S.P. 02 Elementary
French Programming and Toronto Public Health. Revision of language in

Regulation 1 iv – regarding fixed attendance boundary. Removal of
Immunization Record from required documents in Regulation 2.

Clarification of when Priority is assigned in Regulation 8. Addition of
Regulation 11 – Director of Education authority. Please review the draft

policy revisions here and complete the brief survey below to provide your
feedback.1. Do you agree with the policy revisions?
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Q2 2. Do you have any comments and concerns?
Answered: 14 Skipped: 2

# RESPONSES DATE

1 Removal of immunization should not take place. All students should be immunized. Where there is
some refusal to comply, that should be dealt with on a case by case basis. Everything else is fine.

4/23/2019 5:15 PM

2 Yes, you force people to enrol at their home school, without taking into account that not all school
offer before and after school programs. The priority of level 3, for licensed childcare shouted be
revised. If your homeschool does not offer childcare option, the next closest school to your home
address, with childcare, should still count as a “priority 2”. Last year my child had to be enrolled in
a public school because my catholic school didn’t have childcare. I found out in May that my
closest school with childcare did have a spot for her, but that was not guaranteed. In a works
where parents work, access to licensed childcare is crucial.

4/18/2019 6:56 AM

3 Students attending a publicly funded school should be immunized. 4/18/2019 2:55 AM

4 Disagree with changes to sibling rules and addition of Director's authority 4/15/2019 11:10 PM

5 It's not a fair and equitable process to have a program which is recognized as "specialized" be only
available to family members already enrolled or those within (an arbitrary) fixed attendance
boundary. It should be "first come, first serve"

4/15/2019 2:13 PM

6 I do NOT agree with these changes. Keep existiny policy as is with no changes. Keep option for
siblings at same school when one gets accepted in specialized program. No - to Director of
Education to tell me where to put my child! This is utter nonsense. Why are these draft changes
pushing for more stress and hardship for families?

4/13/2019 10:57 PM

7 Keep existing Policy. Do NOT change. The deletion of sibling clause for specialized programs will
be a hardship on parents. And siblings will lose the opportunity to bond with each other especially
if one is already being moved to a specialized program. KEEP THE SIBLING POLICY AS IS
EXISTING TODAY. NO CHANGES NECESSARY. Question - why is the Board looking to cause
more havoc and stress in everyday family life?? Utter needlessness.

4/13/2019 10:46 PM

8 I disagree with the removal of Immunization Record from the required documents list. This
SHOULD remain a required document in order to attend a TCDSB school.

4/12/2019 1:31 PM

9 My concern is with the removal of the Immunization Records as a required document. 4/12/2019 12:25 PM

10 I don't think it is a good idea to take the Immunization Record out of the required materials. 4/12/2019 10:46 AM

11 My concerns are with removal of immunization record from required documents. I think this should
be kept (i.e., parents/guardians must provide their child's immunization record)

4/12/2019 12:10 AM

12 Removal of immunization record means students without proper vaccines can go to school? And
potentially expose all of their classmates to very serious and fatal diseases? I bought schools were
supposed to be a safe place for all students. Having students without all of the vaccinations and
immunizations pose a medical risk to all, especially vulnerable students and staff- like
students/staff who have a reduced or limited immune system, teachers who are pregnant, etc.

4/11/2019 7:26 PM

13 the board should be able to say that all students living within the school boundary area will be
accepted

4/11/2019 3:28 PM

14 yes, removal of Immunization Record is unacceptable 4/11/2019 12:56 PM
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